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Norman County Board of Commissioners

Notice of Meeting Postponement
The regularly scheduled Norman County Board of Commissioners meeting for Tuesday June 2, 2020, has been postponed until Friday, June 5, 2020, out of respect for Commissioner Nathan Redland and the Holte families.  

The meeting will be held in the Norman County Court Room beginning at 9:15 a.m. on Friday, June 5, 2020, following the agenda for the June 2nd meeting.  
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